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14 June 2024 
 
F/2024/27323 
 
 
The Hon. Michael Daley MP 
Attorney General 
GPO Box 5341 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001 
 
office@daley.minister.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Attorney 
 
On 28 March 2024, NSW Deputy State Coroner Magistrate Elaine Truscott finalised the 
inquest into the death of Ms Monika Chetty. The Deputy State Coroner made one 
recommendation to the Commissioner of Police: 
 

I recommend that the NSW Commissioner of Police cause the investigation into the 
death of Monika Chetty to be referred to or remain within the State Crime Command 
Unsolved Homicide Team for ongoing investigation, review, and monitoring. 
 

In response to the Deputy State Coroner’s recommendation, this matter has been referred to 
the NSW Police Force’s Unsolved Homicide Team for further review and evaluation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Karen Webb APM 
Commissioner of Police 
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